
Announcements for Tuesday, January 31, 2023 

❖ NHS Meeting this Friday, February 3rd at 8:30 am in the Auditorium. 

 

❖ BTHS Theatre Department is presenting Matilda the Musical, Thursday February 

23rd – Sunday February 26th. Inspired by Ronald Dahl’s Beloved book, Matilda is a 

captivating masterpiece that revels in childhood innocence, imagination and 

friendship. Mark your calendars and purchase your tickets today!! For ticket and 

showtimes look for the QR code throughout the school and outside Mr. Billy’s 

Room 221. 

 

❖ Neff is coming this Friday, February 3rd in the courtyard during all lunches. Scan 

the QR codes on the TV’s around the building to order you Letterman jacket.  Any 

prior orders will be coming soon. Students will be notified when those orders 

arrive. 

 

 


